
 

 

Invitation / Notice of meeting 

The Board of Directors of the Novatio Foundation is pleased to invite you to participate 

in the very first general meeting of the foundation. At this meeting, you will have the 

opportunity to receive Novatio's first activity report, as well as the financial statements 

and budget forecast. 

Novatio will also welcome a special guest, Mr. Michel Monette, an RCMP officer, who 

was responsible for the security detail that provided security for Pope Francis during his 

visit to Canada last July. Mr. Monette will share his testimony on this visit, which was 

part of the reconciliation process with Aboriginal peoples. 

It’s a rendez-vous for the Novatio AGM : 

December 7, 2022, starting at 6:30 p.m. 

At the Eugène-Tassé agora at the Carrefour Jeunesse Emploi de l'Outaouais 

350 Boul. de la Gappe, Gatineau 

Entrance by door number 5 

A light snack will be offered starting at 6:30 pm. 

Free parking available. 

 

Welcome to the event! 

Richard Rochefort 

Chairman of the Board of Directors 

Novatio Foundation 

 

Please confirm your attendance at novatio@dioceseatineau.org or at 819-771-

8391, ext. 310, before November 30th. 

 

 

mailto:novatio@dioceseatineau.org

